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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 10:58 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: food scraps curbside pickup

 

From: Ora Solomon <orasolomon@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 10:51 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: food scraps curbside pickup  
  
We love the food program and would love to see the scraps picked up form our homes.  

 

Thanks you for making this happen.  It also makes our town more appealing to new home buyers.  Millennials are very interested in being 

green.   

 

This program is a win - win! 

 

Thanks 

 

Ora 

--  

Ora Solomon 

cell: +1-914-844-5613 


